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SB 952 is NOT constitutional.  We will no longer be a democracy (we are actually a 

constitutional republic but I digress) when the governor can decide who will be the 

next senator.  The people have a constitutional right and obligation to vote for who 

they want to represent them...not the governor. This is corrupt to the core and the 

people will NOT stand for it!  


